

Dear Guapo Fam and the Town of Wethersfield,

Thank you so much for your support of our small business over the past FIVE (!!) years. As many of our regulars know we opened this location and concept on a shoestring and a dream. We frequently joke that this restaurant location is held together by duct tape and hard work. As young business owners we were so grateful to the family of Atlas Tile that took a chance on us and trusted us to rent their space, when point blank we were fully under qualified to even financially take a risk like that. We have been so lucky to be embraced and loved by the Town of Wethersfield and all the people passing through who tried us out. Thank you!

As many have seen and asked about- what's next? It has been widely advertised that our building has changed hands in the past year and there will be many big, big changes to it over here. While we considered staying in this location for some time, we ultimately could not make the situation work while also being able to live through the build out and maintain normalcy for our awesome team and patrons. We have always also loved the relationships and feel we have been able to build with other local businesses in our locations as opposed to being sandwiched within huge national tenants.

Long story short, we're relocating! We are so lucky to have found and been accepted to rent an amazing store front in Newington Center. Our new address will be 1044 Main Street, in the old Craftbird and Wings Over location. We are so excited to stay close to our Wethersfield footprint and stay within a small community centered location. In addition, this move gives our business a serious glow-up! We will be in a beautiful new location, have amazing air conditioning and all new stuff. Excited for the upgrade is the understatement of the century! We sure hope you will skip on over to our new location for your favorite rotisserie chicken goodness and friendly service.

As always we can't thank our people enough for supporting our small business and the amazing team of professionals we have working with us. We are so excited to welcome you into our new space!

With love,

Heather, Roy & the entire EPG Wethersfield Squad